RECEIVED

6Wak Land
Investments, LLC

JUL 242017

City County Pianning Office
21 July 2017 Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director

City of Lawrence, Kansas, Planning and Development Services
6 East 6™ Street

Lawrence, Kansas 66044-0708

RE: 6WAK Addition, Development of Walmart Out Parcels and Right-In Turn Lane Improvements,
Request for Expedited Code Amendment, Section 16-1201

Dear Mr. McCuliough,

As the current owners and developer for Lots 3, 4 and 5, 6WAK Addition located at the northwest corner
of 6% Street and Wakarusa Drive, we respectfully request your assistance is expediting the city led code
amendment to Section 16-1201 relative to the access management of 6% Street, west of Wakarusa
Drive.

Per a follow-up discussion on 20 July 2017 of the email to Ms. Alison Moore on 18 July 2017 regarding
the proposed right-in turn lane from 6 Street into the overall development, please proceed with
preparing the code amendment and placement upon the next available City Commission agenda for
consideration via the consent agenda.

If you have any questions or need additional information from us or our project team, please do not
hesitate to contact us. Thank you in advance for your expeditious handing of this matter.

/

Member

CC: Matthew L Murphy, TreanorHL
Brian Kemp, TreanorHL



